
Greg Fritz/DC/USEPA/US

07/08/2004 02:30 PM
To

mgreenwood@ropesgray.com, 
yukiko.nishiyama@lampert-japan.com

cc
Mary Dominiak/DC/USEPA/US@EPA, 
takayuki.nakamura@daikin.com.jp, Tracy 
Williamson/DC/USEPA/US@EPA, Jasbir 

bcc

Subject Re: clarity for Daikin CBI claims [Contains No CBI]

Hello Mark, 

This is a follow up to todays telephone conversation (07/08/2003).  

Having recently received and reviewed the Daikin CBI submission dated 06/18/2004 for chemical 
components of Accession # 70430 in Table 1 compound B and Table 2 of the components, we have 
looked again at the original submission for Accession # 174993 in Table 1 compound A and Table 2 of the 
components.  We request the same style and format be provided for the 174993 product that was used to 
describe 70430 in the 06/18/2004 submission.  

We are especially interested in the complete accurate list of chemicals, the numbers provided in column C 
and the appropriate markings in column D.  

If you have further questions or comments about the specific CBI issues not detailed in this sanitized 
e-mail please call me at (202) 564-8583.  

Thanks Greg
Dr. Gregory Fritz
USEPA/OPPTS/OPPT/EETD
Industrial Chemistry Branch (MC-7406M)
1201 Constitution Ave., NW
Washington, DC 20460
EPA East Building  Cube  5133K
Telephone: (202) 564-8583
Fax:: (202) 564-8679


